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 Subject: Condolences and solidarity

Dear colleagues,

 
The National Coordinator of the Fire Brigade and the National Secretariat of the FP CGIL are close to the 
families of the two colleagues who died during rescue operations on 15 May in Bicester, Oxfordshire, where a 
civilian also lost his life, while other firefighters were injured and treated in a hospital. At such a heartbreaking 
time, we express our deepest sympathy and solidarity.

In solidarity,


